
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Headteacher: Owen Phillips 

Woodhill, Woolwich, London, SE18 5JE 

T: 020 8854 5055 

 

info@inspirewoodhill.co.uk 

www.woodhillschool.co.uk 

Inspire Partnership Academy Trust 
Chief Executive Officer – Robert Carpenter 

Registered Office – Sandbach Place, London SE18 7EX 

Registered in England Company Number – 10421212 

 

Thursday 23rd November 2023 

 

Dear Families, 

 

RE: Christmas Fair - Wednesday 20th December 2023 

 

We are very excited to announce that our Christmas Fair this year will be held on Wednesday 

20th December at 3:30pm. This will be a wonderful opportunity for bringing our families 

together and building our community spirit, creating a wonderful experience for our children 

and families and making memories together. All money raised by the events held by the 

Friends of Woodhill is used to enhance the children’s learning experience at school. 

 

In order to do this, we will need as much help from our community as we can get: 

 

On Friday 1st December we will hold a: 

Bring in a bottle or chocolate in exchange for non-school uniform day 

Children will be able to come in wearing their own clothes and in exchange 

we ask for a donation of sealed bottles or sealed chocolate (box or bar). The 

sealed bottles can include soft drinks, wine, bubble bath etc. These items will 

be used on the tombola stalls. These stalls are always very popular during the 

fair, raising funds for the school, this would not be possible without your 

kindness and generosity.  

 

Donation of teddies:  

Teddies are a fantastic way to attract the children to our stalls and we have 

a variety of ideas of how we can use them this year. If you have any 

unwanted teddies that are in a good condition, please do donate them for 

our Christmas Fair. We would love to find your once loved items a new 

home. Please send any soft toys in by Friday 8th December.  

 

Donation of Good Condition Books 

If you have any books that your children no longer read and are in a good condition, please 

donate this for our book stall. 

 

Donation of Good Condition toys and games 

If you have any toys or games that are in a good condition and your children no longer use, 

please donate these for the toy stall. 

 

Food stalls 

Following on from the success of our World Cafe event, we would love to ask if you are able 

to donate some cakes or food that we can share with our families on the day.  We are 

particularly interested in your cultural cakes to add lots of diversity to our food offerings. 

Please also write your name on any containers, trays or tins, which you send in and we will do 

our best to return them to you at the end of the day. 

Due to allergies, we ask that you create dishes that do not contain nuts of any kind. 
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Christmas Jumpers:  

Ahead of our Christmas Jumper Day in school on Thursday 7th December, 

please may we ask for any donations of Christmas jumpers that your children 

may have outgrown. If you have any jumpers you would like to donate, please 

bring them into school by Friday 1st December.   

 

If you are able to volunteer to help with setting up and running any stalls on 

the day please speak with Ms. Bywater or any of the leadership team 

 

We are also looking for local businesses to attend to promote their products and share their 

business within the community, so please do speak to people who you think may be 

interested in holding a stall at our Christmas Fair.   

 

With many thanks for your continued support, 

 

 

Mr O Phillips 

Headteacher 

 

 

I can help at the Christmas Fair by ________________________________________________ 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

I can donate _____________________________________________________________________ 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Name: _________________________________   Child’s name______________________ 


